
100 Years of 
Neurology at 
The University 
of Iowa 

The University of Iowa 
Neurology Department 
is celebrating 100 years  
of patient care,  
discoveries, and  
education.  This exhibit 
will introduce you to  
the hard-working  
people who have 
changed the world of  
neurology from the  
department’s  
beginnings in 1919  
to today. 

Join the John Martin Rare Book Room and  
the Neurology Department of The University 
of Iowa in an exploration and centennial  
celebration of the third oldest neurology  
department in the United States. 

  

Beginning February 2019 on the 3rd 
floor of the Hardin Library for the 
Health Sciences. 


